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Thursday 19th October 2023
Dear Parents and Carers of children in 4N and 3T,

I am writing to update you on staffing arrangements for these classes for the remainder of this academic year.

You will be aware that Mrs Pearson (Year 3 teacher) and Mrs Wheat (Year 4 teacher) are currently on maternity leave and are due to return to school in February.

Both Mrs Pearson and Mrs Wheat will be returning to NJS on a part time basis and they will be sharing the teaching of 3T.  From February this Year 3 class will be taught by Mrs Pearson Monday to Wednesday and by Mrs Wheat Wednesday to Friday.

Until this time Mr Tipton will of course remain with 3T giving them the great start to their Junior school journey that they have already been benefitting from.

Mrs Naylor will remain in 4N until the end of the academic year.

If you have any queries please do of course contact me.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Moody

Headteacher

